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On 6th December, the school governors met for a full board meeting. 

The governors discussed standing agenda items budget & safeguarding with all governors 

signing to say they had read the updated DFE “Keeping children safe in Education Part 1 

September 2018”. 

Governors discussed the schools emergency plans this included a lock down procedure.  

The school is very excited that the new dining facilities are due to be handed over to the school 

prior to the Christmas break. The new purpose built area is a huge boost for the school, giving 

them an up to date building complete with “green” features such as photovoltaic cell (solar 

panels) which will assist in reducing the school’s annual running costs.  

Various policies were put before the committee for revision including the attendance policy & 

GDPR. These were approved by the Board. 

Paul Jones 

School Governor   

 


